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RESOLUTION

against the reintroduction of charges for language courses

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in its Annual General Meeting on 7 October
1985,

RECALLING the resolution on charges for staff training courses adopted by the
Annual General Meeting in 1980,

NOTING That it is envisaged to reintroduce charges for language courses,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to take appropriate steps to prevent such
charges being reintroduced.


